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      SOW—Riverwood        Bronze Reading Award   EARTH Awards 

Mothers Day Assembly 

Thank you to everyone who came to watch 
Northdene and Bankhouse assembly for all 
our Copley Mums and Grandmas on Thurs-
day. As always it was a really special assem-
bly.  

Happy Mother’s Day to you all. 

COPLEY MILL HOUSE 

We were so proud of all our Y5 pupils on Wednesday. They made 
the trip down to Copley Mill House to share with the residents how 
things have changed in Copley Village over the years. It meant such 
a lot to the residents and our pupils had a fabulous time too. They 
can’t wait to be invited back toschool for lunch again. 

Greenpark trip to Abbey House Museum 

Greenpark took a step back in time on Wednesday when they visited the toy 

museum. Everyone enjoyed walking through the authentic Victorian streets, 

dressing up and playing with toys from the era. The children even got to play 

on the original penny arcade machines.  

 

 

 

100 CLUB 

100 Club winners this month 

are: 

 

1st 52     S.Studd 

2nd 32    R Newbould 

3rd 37     E Baxter 

CONGRATULATIONS 

Don’t forget you can buy up to 5 num-

bers, applications from the school 

office. 

Next Draw—03/05/19 



Mon 1st April  Karate after school club 

 

Tues 2nd April  Mini Olympics after school club 

 

Weds 3rd April  Y4 swimming 

 2.30pm FOCSA meeting in school 

 Cooking after school club 

 Hudds Town after school club 

Thurs 4th April  Handa’s After school Art Club 

Fri 5th April  Assembly—Stars of the Week - 

Greenpark, Easter Egg raffle 

 

     What's happening in school week beginning 1st April 2019 
Weekly attendance % &  

number of pupils late in each class 

Northdene 97 0 

Bankhouse 99 0 

Greenpark 99 1 

Riverwood 99 1 

Springwood 99 0 

Calder 98 0 

Lydbrook 97 1 

Woodhouse 98 0 

 ROAD CLOSURES 

Please ensure you allow extra time to 

get to school punctually when we 

return after the Easter holidays. 

Wakefield Road will be closed from 

Monday 15th April until 23 June in 

both directions from the mini rounda-

bout connecting Wakefield Road and 

Stainland Road. 

 

 

 

 

 

Eater Egg raffle tickets are available at the school office, 50p each. Please 

ensure you return them with the money before Friday 5th April when the 

draw will be made in our Celebration assembly. 

SCHOOL TIES 

Ties are part of the school uniform 

and should be worn everyday. Please 

make sure that you label your child's tie as 

many are being lost. New ties can be bought at 

the school office for £4.00. 

P.E and swimming 

If your child is unable to 

participate in P.E or 

swimming could you 

please ensure that you 

phone or send a 

letter to the teach-

er. Thank you. 

LUNCH BOXES 

As a healthy school we 

would ask that children 

don’t bring chocolate bars 

or sugary drinks in their 

lunchboxes. 

Thank you for your support. 


